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You are a choral music publisher 
 
 
« Musica International », is the worldwide database and virtual library of choral music. 
 
It presently contains more than 200.000 records describing choral music scores, and makes authority at the 
choir directors and musicians all around the world. Data are available on the Internet Website 
http://www.musicanet.org (about 120.000 accesses and 2.000 searches daily in the data base). 

 
 
 

Are all your publications referenced 
in the Musica Database? 

 
 
In addition to the data describing the scores, Musica contains multimedia features to illustrate its records. 
Thus, it is possible to display the first page of the score, to listen to an excerpt or to the whole piece sung by a 
good choir, to get the translation of the text in 4 languages, to listen to the pronunciation, to look at the 
biography of the composer, to get all details describing the publisher, etc. 
 
And especially, Musica makes a direct link towards your website (if you have one and if we know about it). 
This link brings a great visibility to your company, and moreover if you agree, it allows our users to order 
directly your scores on-line. 
 
Since the database is renowned worldwide and is largely used, it is a great and unique opportunity for every 
publishing house, whatever its size, to make its publications visible and thus increase its turnover. 
 
Indicate the number of scores you have and your specialized area. We will submit you several solutions in order 
to have everything being part of our database and increase your scores value. 
 
 
In any case, send us as soon as possible the address of your website and your email address, for allowing 
everyone who is interested in your scores to contact you via our web site. 
 
Thank you to get in touch with us very soon. You and the whole choral music community will benefit from it. 
 
 
The Musica International Coordination, 
office@musicanet.org 


